
Richard Salter Storrs Library
693 Longmeadow Street
Longmeadow, MA 01106
(413) 565-4181

Library Hours
 

Monday-Thursday 9-8
Friday 9-5

Saturday 9-4

What's Happening in Adult Next Week at Storrs
Library

Dates: March 24, 2024-March 30, 2024

Art Exhibit
Roger Duffy

Friday, March 1 - Friday, March 29

Visit Storrs Library to view a pen & ink
exhibit by Roger Duffy in the Betty Ann Low
Meeting Room. Please visit anytime the
room is available.

An exhibit will be held on Saturday, March
9th from 1-3 PM.

Donation Drive​
CASA Literacy Project Book Drive

Friday, March 1 - Saturday, March 30

Is there a children's book that you loved so
much and you wish to share it with
someone else?

Consider donating a brand new copy of
your favorite children's book to the CASA
Literacy Project Book Drive. These books
will be given to children within the foster
care system who are represented by the
Court Appointed Special Advocates of
Hampden County. 

Since 1977, Court-Appointed Special
Advocates (CASA) have been speaking up
for kids who can’t. CASA of Hampden
County advocates for local children being
placed in foster care or searching for
permanent homes.

The drive will run from March 1st - March
30th, and donations will be accepted in the
Storrs Library Front Lobby.

http://www.longmeadowlibrary.org/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=constantContact&utm_campaign=WeeklyPressReleaseImageClick


All Ages Programs
Backyard Adventures with Daniel Caron

Thursday, March 28, 6:00-7:00

Read More/Register

Join us as Daniel Caron shares his
photography focused on the wealth of
natural resources available to all of us in
our own backyard. Daniel is an award-
winning photographer and his
photography complements his love for the
outdoors. 

This program is sponsored by the Friends
of Storrs Library and Bank of America.

Please register in advance.

Cool Bugs and Native Plants: Adventures in Native
Plant Gardening for Beginners

Saturday, March 30, 10:00-11:30

Read More/Register

Learn the basics using native plants in
gardens and the diversity of life created in
even a small garden. Native plants bring
insects, birds and other wildlife to your
space. What's good? What's bad? Does that
insect sting? What is that cool butterfly?
Three years after slowly planting native
plants in her own field, she has some
answers to these questions. Jocelyn
Demuth is the proprietor of Checkerspot
Farm, a native plant nursery in Colrain, MA
named after an elusive butterfly. Last year
the farm's namesake returned to the native
plant meadow attached to the farm. Jocelyn
will share the ways that you can create
space for and identify some of these
interesting creatures who are the
foundations of our ecosystems.

All ages are welcome, though this
presentation will likely appeal to adults and
children in grades 3 & up who have an
existing interest in bugs.

This program is part of the Hampden-
Hampshire Conservation District's Native
Plants Education Series.

Please register in advance.

Adult Programs

https://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=STORRS&EventID=7473161&sw=1920
https://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=STORRS&EventID=7459286&sw=1920


Tech Tuesdays
Tuesday, March 26, 9:00-12:00

Need help with your device? Bring it to the
Library for assistance!
Having trouble with email? Come to the
Library to get help!
Want to learn about the Library's digital
offerings? Drop in every Tuesday, 9-12!
 
Remember to bring your device, your
library card and any passwords you may
need to access your accounts.

Rare Books Discussion w/ Adam Gorfin
Tuesday, March 26, 5:00-7:00

Read More/Register

Join us as we welcome Adam Gorfin, owner
of Calab Rare Books here in Longmeadow,
as he showcases books in service of fine art
from 1559 through the present day. This
will include illustrated books demonstrating
art theory and examples of livres d'artist of
the 20th century.

Please register in advance.

Music Appreciation with Rob HUMBERSTON
Wednesday, March 27, 1:00-2:30

Read More/Register

Rob Humberston returns for another year
of musical listening and exploration by way
of his personal collection of recordings built
over five decades. One unique aspect of his
collection is the inclusion of recordings
based on historically informed performance
practices, often utilizing instruments - both
original and in reproduction - appropriate
to the time of the composition.
 
As in the last program, he will take a
chronological approach to choosing
different topics for listening and discussion,
beginning in the Fall with the Middle Ages
and Renaissance. Topics will include:
musical forms; chant; historical musical
instruments; specific genres of music;
geographical considerations; and selected
composers.
 

https://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=STORRS&EventID=7459263&sw=1920
https://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=STORRS&EventID=7417301&sw=1920


Please Register in advance. This program is
intended for adults. 

Lisa Ruch Presents: Sherlock Holmes
Wednesday, March 27, 6:30-7:30

Read More/Register

Lisa Ruch, Ph.D. will be joining us at the
Library from February to July to present
Sherlock Holmes: A Six-Part Series!

The story discussed this month is "A Study
in Scarlet". You may order your copy of the
stories by clicking the link here.

This program is sponsored by the Friends
of Storrs Library and Bank of America.

Weekly Writers Group
Thursday, March 28, 9:30-11:00

You're invited to join the Weekly Writing
Group! 

The Writers Group is a welcoming place to
share and grow as a writer while being
listened to and supported. Each week
members share a page or two of their
writing from that week and then join in a
ten minutes writing exercise with sharing
and discussion afterwards.

The Writers Group meets every Thursday at
9:30 am on the second floor of the library.
This group is intended for adults. 

Storrs Stitchers (Drop-In)
Friday, March 29, 10:00-11:00

Do you knit, crochet, cross stitch,
embroider, etc? Join us at Storrs Stitchers, a
needle craft group that meets at the Library
on Friday mornings at 10:00.
 
All needle work and levels of expertise
welcome! Bring your own projects or
participate in ongoing community projects. 
Please bring your own supplies.
 
This is a drop-in program. Registration is
not required.

See Our Full Calendar Here

https://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=STORRS&EventID=7454809&sw=1920
https://longmeadow.cwmars.org/Union/Search?searchSource=local&basicType=Keyword&lookfor=A+Study+in+Scarlet
https://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/S/STORRS/EKPMONTH.cfm?zeeOrg=STORRS


Visit Our Website

Sign Up for Wowbrary to See What's New

Let's be friends on Social Media!

 ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.longmeadowlibrary.org/
https://wowbrary.org/signup.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/storrslibrary
https://twitter.com/storrslibrary
http://www.instagram.com/storrslibrary
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-dxIft2yeruKWepilOGpCA/featured

